
IVI Pal'thi G.tS.Udi 
Wm ] SScctric Company ' 

January 15, 2010 

VIA E-mail 

Paul Clanon 
Executive Director 
State of California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, California 94102 

Re: Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Application 07-12-009 

Dear Mr. Clanon: 

Attached is Pacific Gas and Electric Company's 4thQuarterly Report on the Pursuit 
of Automated Meter Reading for Water Meters. This report is submitted in 
compliance with Ordering Paragraph 11 of Decision 09-03-026. PG&E will submit 
these on a quarterly basis going forward. 

If you have any questions about the report, please contact Steven Frank at 
(415) 973-6976, or at swf5@pge.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Steven Frank 
Attorney at Law 

cc: Julie Fitch, Director of Energy Division (if2@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Raminder Kahlon, Director of Water Division (rsk@cpuc.ca.gov) 
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